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I would like to submit my concerns and objections to the above proposal.

Access to and from Templars way into Montgomery Drive, currently it is difficult to turn right out of
Montgomery onto Templars way this will be near impossible with an extra 2000 cars on the road.

The noise and upheaval of having building works across the road.

Access to doctors currently we have to wait 3 weeks or more for an appointment

Access to dental service is albeit impossible.

Provision for school children.

The proposal would mean North Baddesley Chilworth and Valley Park will become one which is not an ideal
situation with no extra facilities

I have lived here for 40 years before Valley park was built and it is now over populated area.

I therefore wish to log my objections to this strongly.

Mrs Barbara Gunner

Sent from my iPad




